
Dear Madam/ Sir     

Greetings !      

Congratulations to all Conveners and Teachers-in-Charge for the CVS Orientations 2020 - 21.  As
you are aware the DU academic session 2020- 21 has commenced from 18th November 2020.
Many Societies  would like to hold their exclusive Orientation and Induction sessions for the
Freshers. 
You are requested to organize  all extracurricular activities  from 4pm onwards keeping in view
the classes and ensuing  III and V Semester examinations. Thanks.                                             
Regards 
Prof. Inderjeet Dagar 
Principal


